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April 7, 2017 

Dear Marin County Hoteliers: 

We are once again approaching the high school prom and graduation season 
for Marin County schools . We would like to work with you to help your hotel/ 
motel plan to prevent underage students from attempting to obtain rooms in 
your facility. To that end, we have enclosed the 2016-2017 Student Activity 
Calendar which reflects the dates for these celebrations including Junior and 
Senior Proms and High School Graduation Ceremonies. 

The Marin County School/Law Enforcement appreciates your continued 
commitment, vigilance and support in keeping our students safe and healthy 
during this season of special events. We will continue to sponsor and promote 
drug and alcohol-free activities for students so they can have fun and feel safe 
during these celebrations. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 415-499-5818 . 

Thank you , again, for your support. 

S i ncere~ 

t)',,/ ; ' ~ -----

·· 1!/'ll)}d;j/<::~//~// 
Lisa Schwartz, Director6 
Safe Schools and Prevem1on Programs 


